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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 9:42 AM
To: 'Jeff Lyle'
Subject: RE: docket # 160021-E1 FPL rate increase

Good morning Mr. Lyle, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Jeff Lyle [mailto:jefflyle181@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 9:11 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: docket # 160021-E1 FPL rate increase 
 
As you consider the proposal from FPL to raise rates, please consider the impact to Florida resident lives. 
Things are already tough financially and  we are counting on our leaders that represent us in these matters, 
especially where we have no other power options, to do the right thing and control rates. Cost of living 
increases every year, while salaries remain stagnant for most of the population. Do the research needed on this 
request. What are they doing with the money that will benefit it's customers in this state? The company is traded 
publicly. Is this another move to keep shareholders happy at the expense of people with no other choice for their 
power needs?  
Time to step up and protect the people you represent, the little guy, against the continued corporate greed 
movement. 
 
Sincerely, 
Jeffrey Lyle 
Port St Lucie resident trying to stay afloat.  
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